
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services
601 E  12th St ,
Kansas City, Missouri 64106

Medicaid and CHIP Operations Group

2020

Ms. Erin Campbell Acting Medicaid Director 
State of Louisiana
Department of Health
628 N 4th St
P.O. Box 91030
Baton Rouge, LA 70821-9030

RE:  TN LA 19-0030

Dear Ms. Campbell:

We have reviewed the State’s proposed amendment to the Louisiana State Plan submitted under
Transmittal Number (TN) 19-0030 dated December 16, 2019. This state plan amendment is to
adopt provisions governing medication-assisted opioid use disorder (OUD) treatment in opioid
treatment programs, for Medicaid-eligible recipients , diagnosed with OUD. 

Based on the information submitted, we approved the amendment for
incorporation into the official Louisiana State Plan with an effective date of January 20, 2020. A 
copy of the CMS-179 and approved plan pages are enclosed with this letter.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, you may contact Tobias Griffin at 214
767-4425, or by email at tobias.griffin@cms.hhs.gov.

Sincerely,

James Scott, Director
Division of Program Operations 

c: Billy Bob Farrell, Branch Manager
Karen Barnes, LA Department of Health
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